
Receipt of petition 

West Lindsey District Council was presented with a petition on 24 May 2016. 

The petition is entitled “Keep Free Parking in Market Rasen” and contains a total of over 

2600 signatures. 

The Petition states: - 

“We the undersigned object to West Lindsey District Council’s proposal to charge for 
car parking in its 3 Market Rasen car parks.  We call upon the Council to withdraw 
the proposal, investigate further the likely effect on businesses and other ways to 
create more car park spaces.  We ask that the Council fully consults with local 
residents and businesses on any future proposals.” 

In accordance with the Petition Scheme this matter will be debated by a future meeting of 

Full Council, date to be confirmed. 

 


